
From: Joy and Chevy Davy < > 
Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2023 10:30 AM 
To: Jesse Wright <jwright@districtofmackenzie.ca> 
Subject: Dog Park  
  
CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening  

Hello Councillor Wright, 
  
I am writing to express my interest in working with the District of Mackenzie to create a fenced 
dog park.  I appreciate using 2nd beach but I do find this area problematic as I have witnessed 
many dogs chase vehicles and get in the way of moving vehicles.   As many towns and cities 
have created fenced dog parks for their furry residents, it would be great if our town had 
similar if not a better dog park.   I along with my two dogs would very much appreciated a 
fenced dog park where dogs could play safely.  I understand we have a very small area behind 
the Art Centre but this area is very small and often has a broken gate. 
  
I am willing to volunteer or help in any way to get a fenced dog park built in Mackenzie.  I know 
residents and visitors would appreciate a secure fenced area. 
  
Joy 
 




